
San Luis Obispo Duplicate Bridge Club                                                                                          

Board Minutes for July 10, 2015 

The meeting was called to order by President Bill Ringbom at 4:05 P.M. Board members Jean 

Wilson, Leda Fields, Don Alderman, Mary Neal, and Club Manager Barbara Weiss were present.  

Bob Clark and Bill Donovan were absent. 

Minutes: The June 12, 2015 were approved as read.  

Treasurer’s Report: The balance as of May31, 2015 was $6500.94. Net income for June was 

$447.96. The month’s table count was 129 1/2. The balance is $6816.93. 

Club Manager’s Report: It is highly encouraged not to have a playing director especially on 

Mondays and Fridays since they are large games and it makes it difficult for the game to run 

smoothly. 

Sit outs will be unique to the day of the game since they are different people playing.  

Old Business:   A free play was given to a group of social players to encourage them to join our 

Wednesday game. 

There will be a workshop on Bridge Composer 

The new location of Jean’s table is working well. 

A sheet of strats will be located on Jean’s table to help in balancing the field. 

New Business: The Black Lake Game has become part of the unit. They will pay $5/set for 

making boards and $25/quarter for maintenance.  

 We will also for boards for Santa Maria. They will pay $5/set and $50/quarter for maintenance. 

Santa Maria is looking at disbanding their unit and joining Unit 540. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:35 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Leda Fields 

 


